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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you today to express my Extream sadness at the idea of a dump in the
middle of fyshwick. I regularly shop on Wiluna street I go up and down that road daily and
I also know alot of shop owners in the area. I want you to know you are making a massive
mistake!!!  Not only are you going to DISTROY businesses but people will lose there jobs
as a result to this ridiculous idea.  There has got to be another way!  Another road that
could be built away from these businesses? Mabey of the high way?    ... I am very upset
about this as I my self would be turned of shopping in that area due to the large scale of
traffic and trucks..  It already can be quite congested as it is. Please I am pleading with you
to reconsider this plan as you do not understand the affect  this will have on people, a shop
owner I recently chattered with was very stressed and acting very down and worried about
his livley  hood if this plan was to go ahead.

Kind regards




